
  

This Week in F2A 

 

Next week we will: 

 read ‘The Princess and the Pea’ and 
complete a variety of activities 

relating to this book. 

 continue to learn about divison, 
through sharing.  

 continue to learn about 2D and 3D 
shapes.  

 
 

  
Top Tip! 

Encourage your child to strengthen their muscles, gross motor and fine motor skills daily. 
They can do this through playing, excercising and drawing or writing. They could try 

drawing large pictures outside using chalk to enhance their gross motor skills and pencil 

grip.  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders and Notices 

Thursday 25 May will be a celebration of the year 

in F2. Please allow your child to dress up in 

anything they like, they may wish to go with the 

recent themes of Superheroes, Princesses or 

Witches. Please bring along some party food on 

Thursday for our F2 celebration.  

We are now following a strict,  ‘no hat, no play,’ 

policy. Please ensure that your child has a hat to 

wear, so they can enjoy the first break outside. 

Second breaks are now inside classrooms, to 

avoid the midday sun.  

Thank you for your support with the recent Splish 

Splash Days, these will continue each Tuesday: 

 F2I and F2A please arrive wearing your 

swimming costumes. 

 F2N and F2S please bring your swimming 

costumes inside your bags. 

At home… 
 

Please find a home learning sheet 

inside the communication folder.   

A look back at the week…. 


